


 

It is proposed to proactively release the Minister’s Status Reports in the near future, however, 
redactions have not yet been finalised for this release. 

I have considered the public interest pursuant to section 9(1) of the Act. I do not consider the 
withholding of the information from this response is outweighed by public interest considerations in 
making that information available.  

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. There 
is Information about how to make a complaint at https://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by 
freephone on 0800 802 602. 

Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases our responses to official information requests 
where possible. Our response to your request may be published at 
kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests/ with your personal information 
removed. 

 

Nāku iti noa, nā 

 

Rachel Kelly 
Manager – Government Services 




